
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 19th April 2024 

Highlights of the week 

 
 

This week we have welcomed our new 
Learning Mentor and Designated 
Safeguarding Lead Mrs Deyes to our 
school.  The children have enjoyed 
meeting her and are looking forward to 
getting to know her more over the 
coming weeks.   

 

Gold Award this week goes to the whole 
school for excellent participation in our 
whole school PE Fridays.  The children 
are loving their football sessions and as 
always their behaviour is top notch.  
Well done everyone!   

 

 

 

Coming Up… 
Monday 22nd Apr – Year 4 swimming 

Friday 26th Apr– Healthy Eating Workshop Yr 6 pupils 

 

                                

     Attendance 

The class with the highest attendance 
this week was: 

                     Mrs Tracy’s Class  

                           With 99%!! 

 

Trainers 

Please remember that children still need to 
wear school shoes, even if they are in 
Summer uniform.   

Trainers are not school uniform and should 
not be worn for school.   

Thank you for your support with this.  

 

Dot Art Competition 

We have some wonderful entries in this 
competition from 3 very talented Year 5 artists.   

Follow this link https://schools.dot-
art.com/schools/st-michael-all-angels-
primary_381/  to vote for your favourite!   

Get voting!! 

 



 

 

 

 


